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Dr. Mark Partin Rev. Matthew Gullion 

ANNUAL SPRING MEETING 
Monday  

April 18, 2016 
7:00 p.m. 

Red House Baptist Church 
2301 Red House Road, Richmond 

All Pastors, Staff, Executive Board Members, Spouses, 

 Messengers, and Guests are Encouraged to Attend. 

Revive the Flame 
Renewing Our Passion 

Sharing His Light 



 

     

 

 

At our TCBA Executive Board meeting on March 15, we approved a new three-year stateside 
mission partnership with the Northeastern Indiana Baptist Association (NEIBA) in Fort Wayne, 
Indiana, commencing now and continuing through the year 2019. I’m very excited about this new 
venture and I feel it is a great opportunity for our association to plug into a place where God is 
definitely working. In the past three years, NEIBA has grown in size from 23 member churches to 
37 congregations. There is a great excitement in the air among our Baptist brethren in 
northeastern Indiana. I want you to catch a vision for this partnership at our Annual Spring 
Meeting on April 18, when Matthew Gullion, Director of Missions for NEIBA, will be with us to 
share his heart. 

The theme for our 2016 Spring meeting is …. “Revive the Flame: Renewing Our Passion, Sharing 
His Light”. Our main speaker for the evening will be Dr. Mark Partin of LaFollette, Tennessee. 
Dr. Partin writes and speaks extensively on the topics of prayer and revival. He has been pastor for 
30 years, and is also founder of Minister to Minister International, a ministry of encouragement to 
pastors. Many of you have received from me a copy of one of Dr. Partin’s books, “Praying with 
Fire”. If you have read it, then you know that we are in for a special blessing that night. 

Now, here’s where it gets even better. Dr. Partin will be staying over the next day to lead a seminar 
on prayer and revival at Tates Creek Baptist Church from 9 AM to 12 Noon. There is absolutely 
no cost and you do not need to preregister. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Then, on Tuesday evening, April 19 at 6:30 PM, there is going to be a complimentary dinner 
meeting at the associational office for all of our bi-vocational pastors. Dr. Partin again will be our 
guest speaker, sharing a word just for this special group of men. Bi-vocational pastors, I know your 
lives are very busy, but I truly hope you can join us for this unique opportunity. 

PRAYER & REVIVAL SEMINAR 
Led by Dr. Mark Partin 

Tates Creek Baptist Church 
April 19 —-9:00 AM to 12 Noon 

From your Director of Missions 
Danny Davis 

Hamp and Sandra Valentine  

Week of Prayer And  

Associational Mission  

Offering 

May, 2016 

Tates Creek Baptist  

Association Of Churches  

“Revive the Flame” 

Renewing Our Passion 

Sharing His Light 

 

BI-VOCATIONAL PASTORS 
Dinner Meeting w/Dr. Mark Partin 

TCBA Office 
Tuesday, April 19 —-6:30 PM 



ASSOCIATIONAL CONTRIBUTIONS 

Received by February 29, 2016 

CHURCH                 FEBRUARY       JAN—FEB CHURCH                  FEBRUARY      JAN—FEB 

Berea 
Bethel 
Bethlehem 
Calvary 
Clarksville 
Dixie Park Cornerstone 
Eastside 
Emmanuel 
Faith Decision 
Freedom 
Friendship Valley 
Galilee 
Gethsemane 
Gilbert’s Creek 
Gilead 
Good Hope 
Harris Memorial 
Hays Fork 
Kirksville 
Knob Lick 
Liberty 
Liberty Avenue 

       500.00 
    1,240.29 
       136.64 
          -0-   

-0- 
-0- 
-0- 

      205.54 
        75.00 
         -0- 
         -0- 
      229.29 
      293.00 
         -0- 
        35.00 
         -0-  
        48.25 
      116.94 
      343.27 
       75.00  

-0- 
     735.37 

    1,000.00   
    2,871.06  
      326.95 
          -0-    

 -0- 
          -0- 
          -0- 
      497.17 
      150.00    
          -0- 
          -0- 
   1,364.23 
      453.00 
      200.00 
        70.00 
          -0-    
      107.17 
      268.91 
      759.97 
      150.00 

 -0- 
      735.37    

Linden Street 
Middletown 
Mt. Tabor 
Owsley Fork 
Peytontown 
Pilot Knob 
Red House 
Richmond First 
Rosedale 
Rugged Cross Cowboy 
Silver Creek 
Stoney Run 
Tates Creek 
Union City 
Unity 
Valley View 
Viney Fork 
Waco 
Wallaceton 
West Side 
White Hall 
White Lick 

           -0- 
       155.84 
           -0- 
         38.48 
       659.25 
       793.05 
    1,809.49 
          -0- 
          -0- 
          -0- 
       236.56 
         38.85 
       295 00 
       448.00 
       298.11 
         10.00 
          -0- 
       530.20 
          -0- 
       296.61 
       100.00 
       348.72 

          -0- 
       262.84 
          -0- 
        68.48 
       659.25 
    1,888.76 
    3,485.47 
    2,125.00 
       220.83 
         25.00 
       236.56 
         91.81 
       590.00 
       888.14 
       604.08 
         20.00 
          -0- 
     1,312.14 
        396.48  
        591.30 
        200.00 
        597.35 

Mission Adventure for Kentucky Kids 
Red House Baptist Church 

June 16—18, 2016 
Children in grades 4-6 and their leaders will be involved in 
hands-on mission projects in the Tates Creek area. Boys 
and girls from across the state, and especially Tates Creek 
area are invited. Contact Linda Coulter at Red House Bap-
tist Church, 859-623-8471 or linda@redhousebc.com. 

WMU Salad Supper 
Red House Baptist Church 

May 2, 2016    
  6:30 pm 

We will be learning about the “World Sisters” 
ministry at EKU, regarding ministering to those 
with PTSD. Sandy Davis will be our speaker. 

 

 

 

BETHLEHEM-Mark McGuire, Pastor: We will have a Spring Revival. Date and 

time will be announced at a later date. Always pray for the lost, cold Christians, un-

loved children, people in nursing homes, our upcoming person for President, sick, 

hurting and Military. 

KNOB LICK-Fred Livingood, Pastor: Free breakfast every Sunday morning at 

9:30. Celebrated Pastor’s Wife appreciation month with a dinner on March 13. Start-

ing a Children’s Music Class. Pray for the lost and our church. 

CHURCHES WITHOUT PASTORS: Please pray for the following churches seek-

ing pastors: Clarksville, Gilberts Creek, Good Hope, and Stoney Run.  



Tates Creek Association of Southern Baptists 

P. O. Box 69 

1435 Richmond Road North 

Berea, KY 40403 
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2016 Calendar of Events 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 
 
Family Ministry 
Meeting 
9:00 a.m. 

8 9 

10 
 
WMU Team 
Meeting 
2:30 p.m. 

11 12 
TCBA  
Bible Drill 
Red House BC 
7:00 pm 

13 14 15 16 

17 18 
Annual Spring 
Meeting 
7:00 p.m. 
Red House BC 

19 
Revival/Prayer 
Seminar    9:00 –Noon 
w/Dr. Mark Partin 
Tates Creek BC 
Bi-Vocational Pastors 
Meeting  6:30  TCBA 

20 21 
GUIDESTONE 
“Appointment Day” 
w/Don Spencer 

22 23 

24 25 
B.M.O.M. 
12 Noon 
Associational Office 

26 
Minister’s  
Fellowship Lunch        
12 Noon w/Eric Allen 
TCBA Office 

27 28 29 30 
State 
Bible Drill 

Kentucky WMU Annual Meeting 
& Missions Celebration 

FBC Madisonville 

D-Now 
Rosedale Baptist Church 


